

125 N. West Street Alexandria, VA 22314-2754

WWW.FRA.ORG

800-FRA-1924 703-683-1400

Fax: 703-549-6610

July 14, 2017

The Honorable Mike Gallagher U.S. House of Representatives 1007 Longworth House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Fax: (202) 225-5729

Dear Congressman Gallagher:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your legislation, the "Global War on Terrorism War Memorial Act" (H.R. 873). The bill allows the Global War on Terror Memorial Foundation to establish the National Global War on Terrorism Memorial as a commemorative work on federal land in the District of Columbia to commemorate and honor the members of the Armed Forces who served on active duty in support of the Global War on Terrorism.

The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact is Brian Condon, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at brianc@fra.org.

Sincerely,

THOMAS J. SNEE

National Executive Director

TJS:bc:tw